
 

Report of the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee to the Council meeting of 26 June 2003 

16. DRAFT CONSULTATION POLICY 
 
 The Committee considered a draft of the new Consultation Policy which had been circulated for 

discussion and feedback by Standing Committees and Community Boards. 
 
 The report noted the requirements placed on local authorities by the Local Government Act 2002 

concerning consultation processes and practices and sought detailed comments from all Standing 
Committees on the draft Consultation Policy. 

 
 The Committee decided to support the draft Consultation Policy for adoption by the Council. 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


